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From: Morgan Vaughan

Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:42 AM

To: Andrew Wipke

Subject: FW: employee concern update

Attachments: MH 01-19.pdf

 
 

From: Greg George  
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:28 AM 
To: Curtis Parrish <CParrish@co.lubbock.tx.us>; Bill McCay <BMcCay@co.lubbock.tx.us>; Jason Corley 
<JECorley@co.lubbock.tx.us>; Gilbert Flores <GFlores@co.lubbock.tx.us>; Chad Seay 
<CSeay@co.lubbock.tx.us> 
Cc: Neal Burt <NBurt@co.lubbock.tx.us>; Morgan Vaughan <MVaughan@co.lubbock.tx.us> 
Subject: employee concern update 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am attaching my notes on an employee issue that surfaced recently just as an FYI. 
 
 
Greg George, PHR 
Human Resources Director 
Lubbock County 
(806)775-1690 
(806)775-7977  FAX 
 

"This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. 

Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to receive for the addressee), you may 

not use, copy or disclose to anyone the message or any information contained in the 

message. If you have received the message in error, please advise the sender by 

reply e-mail and delete the message." 
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